
 
‘Together We Can Shine’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
8th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 

All children in Year 5 have been given the opportunity to go swimming at Shotton Primary School 
Pool.    
  
Class 11 will go swimming in the morning on the first half term from Monday 11th September 
until Monday 23rd October 2023.  
 
Class 12 will go swimming in the morning on the second half term from Monday 6th November 
until Monday 11th December 2023.  
  
All children must wear a swimming hat which can be purchased from Shotton Pool at a cost of 
£1.50. They also need either a one-piece swimming costume for girls or swimming trunks for 
boys.  The children will not be allowed to swim in bikinis or swimming shorts.  They also need to 
bring their own towel.   
  

Children are not permitted to wear earrings during the swimming sessions even if covered with 
plasters, therefore if your child is unable to remove their earrings they will not be allowed to 
swim.  
 
 
Regards 
 

Marie-Louise Binks 

 
Mrs Marie-Louise Binks 
Head Teacher 
 
 


